
From: Chrissy Roebke <chrissy.roebke@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 4:57 PM 
To: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov>; planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Opposed To Live Nation / Ticketmaster New Concert Venues 
 

Good afternoon, Alderman Batman: 
 
I hope you're having a good day. 
 
I recently found out about the proposed Live Nation/Ticketmaster venue to be located in the Deer 
District.  
 
I was dismayed to hear about this proposal, as an avid live music fan who has stayed in downtown 
Milwaukee after college, particularly to more readily enjoy the many shows that grace Milwaukee's 
amazing historic venues. I have been to many concerts over the past several years, the performances 
enhanced and enriched by the history of the spaces the artists have performed in. I simply cannot say 
that these performances would have been the same in any other venues.  
 
Taking shows away from these venues to host them in the proposed Live Nation venue would hurt the 
Milwaukee music scene, that many come to for its unique and rich venues. This venue would take funds 
away from the preservation and maintenance of these historic mainstays, as well as from the City of 
Milwaukee. Many people from outside of Milwaukee come to enjoy music in the unique venues we have 
as well, stimulating the economy. 
 
Particularly as the alderman of the district many of these venues are in, I implore you to support the 
unique history of Milwaukee and to oppose the plans for the Live Nation venue.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Chrissy Roebke 
B.S. Mechanical Engineering '22 
(256) 975-4818 | chrissy.roebke@outlook.com 
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